
Wednesday
May 11th, 2022

LONG MEADOW 
ELEMENTARY

is participating in Bike & Roll to 
school day on

Join our Long Meadow families as 
we celebrate with thousands of 

other schools across the world by 
biking, rolling, and walking to get to 

school.

Questions??? Please email 
Longmeadowgreenschool@gmail.com

**Make sure to stop by the event table to be  
entered into the prize raffle**


